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Gregg Harding

From: Tim Richardson <tim@enlivenpartnership.com>
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 2:45 PM
To: Gregg Harding
Subject: [EXTERNAL] checking in and one update on our plans

THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL ACCOUNT 
Hey Gregg,  

I know your auto-reply from last week said that you’re out until this Wed. Still, I wanted to get this into your 
inbox sooner rather than later and get clarity on the matter of whether or not I’m supposed to dial in (or zoom 
in) to the ARB meeting on Thursday. I think I am, and I’m prepared to do so. But, I just wanted to make sure 
and to get the dial in / zoom info from you. I’d also like to know if I’m going to be expected to present my 
project to the ARB, or am I supposed to just be available in case there are questions? 

As for the update, we’ve decided to go with Trex composite boards instead of TimberTech boards. We met with 
the local distributor for both companies this morning and spoke to a couple deck installers, too. Everyone 
verified that both Trex and TimberTech are great companies with great products. Candidly, my wife liked the 
color and texture of the high-end Trex product more than the high-end TimberTech product. I remembered that 
Trex products have already been approved by the ARB, so I was fine with the switch to Trex, too.   

The specific Trex product we selected is the Transcend decking in Havana Gold color. (It is very close to the 
Pecan color TimberTech product we submitted in our application.) I have a sample of the Trex Transcend 
Havana Gold product in my possession now. I can get it to you before Thursday’s meeting, if you like. We are 
going to continue with the same style of black metal railing for the deck, so no change there. 

Please let me know the answer to my question about my potential participation in the meeting itself, and let me 
know if you want to the Trex sample or not. I won’t expect to hear from you until sometime Wed. 

Thx, 
Tim 

Tim Richardson 
615-260-3327 
tim@enlivenpartnership.com 
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